
 
 

INAUGURATION OF WITCH HUNT VICTIMS  
MEMORIAL BY KEONJHAR POLICE DISTRICT. 

 

 

 
 
 

01 Area Keonjhar Police District 

02 Nature of Good Work Inauguration of witch hunt 
victims memorial (Best Practice) 

03 Police Station and District  
Unit / Battalion 

Keonjhar Police District 

04 Date of Good Work Done 27.02.2019 

05 Brief of Work Done :- 

Inauguration of Witch Hunt Victims  
Memorial by Keonjhar Police District. 

 

                       Dr. R P Sharma, IPS, DGP has dedicated a 
memorial for witch-hunt victims at Keonjhar on 27th February, 
2019 in presence of DIGP Rourkela, Collector Keonjhar and SP 
Keonjhar. He also flagged off an Awareness Ratha which 
covered all pockets of Keonjhar District where this inhuman 
practice of witch-hunt still prevails. The Witch-Hunt victims' 
memorial is first of its kind in the world for modern era witch-
hunt victims. There is a symbolic statue in the centre 
surrounded by names of all the known victims. DGP also 
attended an awareness programme against the witch hunting 
which was also attended by more than 300 victims, their family 
members and SHG workers. 
 

 


